
JACKSONVILLE SCHOOL OF BRIDGE BOARD MEETING 

JULY 26, 2021 

 

The meeting, via Zoom, was called to order by President Jan Madsen at 10:25am.  Board members 

present:  Lynn Brown, Anne Landry, Craig Hemphill, Melissa Sovereign, Jacquelyn Bates, Monica 

Heseman, and Nancy Whitmire. Absent:  Mark Franzoni, Aldo Cardio, and Linda O’Dell. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Covid 19 Incident and Update: 

A club member tested positive for breakthrough Covid after taking a Rapid Covid 19 test.  The Board 

discussed the ramifications of this incident and actions if any, to be taken.  The club will remain open 

and no changes will occur at this time. CDC guidelines state that vaccinated individuals are unlikely to 

contract the Covid variant, and if they do, will be asymptomatic or have a mild case. 

Monica Heseman made a motion that the club adhere to CDC guidelines.  Any changes in the CDC 

guidelines will be announced to the membership and instituted at club games.  Nancy Whitmire 

seconded.  The motion carried unanimously. 

Queen of Hearts Raffle: 

Monica Heseman presented the Queen of Hearts Raffle.  Tickets will be sold daily, $1 each, six for $5. 

One drawing will be held each Wednesday after the game.  Ticket will be selected at random to 

determine who can draw (one person per week).  If the Queen of Hearts is drawn the pot will be split 

between the club and the person drawing.  If no Queen of Hearts is drawn, the game will continue and 

the pot will grow.  Look for more information about this fun game! 

The game will begin in October, 2021. 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00am. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Nancy Whitmire, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


